
APPROVED 
 
August 30th, 2013 
 

Lyme Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 
 

Present:  Lara Dwyer, Laurel Ross, Michael Hinsley, Dina Cutting 
 
We will speak to Jim Amber about potentially securely installing Memorial 
garden gate in the Highland Cemetery.   
 
The Board of Selectman are proposing that we put out a notice for bids for 
mowing and maintenance of all Lyme cemeteries. We spoke with Dina, 
reviewed the notice to be advertised, and were all in agreement to proceed.  
Michael will speak to Bill to update him on the situation. 
 
Michael will look into having the grave of Daniel Winslow in the Old 
Cemetery recreated due to total disrepair. 
 
Next meeting is planned for October 4th to discuss proposed budget 
figures due on October 9th. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lara Dwyer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


